La UIS/SP-FSM, PARA AMÉRICA LATINA Y EL CARIBE, les desea Éxitos en la huelga del día 10 de noviembre del 2017 a realizar convocado por el USB

VIVA LA HUELGA DE USB

Perpetua Mejía Echevarria

Vice Presidenta de la UIS/SP-FSM, 

para América Latina y el Caribe

Dear comrade,

we called for a national general strike.
we ask for support and solidarity messages.


USB calls for a national general strike of all categories and public and private sectors throughout the day on 10 November 2017.
The General Strike is called against the economic and social policies of the Italian Government and the European Union.
To claim and obtain the right to salary, income, retirement, real renewal of contracts, re-launching good employment and the elimination of precariousness and all forms of exploitation, for the cancellation of the law  107 in the school, to defend and to improve public school and public health and public and free social services, against privatization and to ask the nationalization of the companies strategic for the country, to stop the authoritarian and repressive drift, for the trade union's democracy against the monopoly of the concertative trade union organizations, and to defend the right to strike, for the withdrawal of any legislation that minimizes it and reduces its effectiveness.
The strike is also called for new social policies, safeguard and secure the territory, fight against xenophobia and racism.
